
 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 

   
     

 
   

  
  

  
    

 
     

  
 

    
    

      
  

    
      

     
    

     
 

  

  DECEMBER 18, 2020 

Weekly Memo  

Action Items 

Save the Date—Prekindergarten Disabilities’ Contact Conference
The Prekindergarten Disabilities’ Contact Conference will be on February 23-25, 2021, via 
ZOOM, from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. EST. Registration information will be announced January 4, 
2021. 

Working with the Experts (WWE) for Occupational and Physical Therapists (OT/PT)— 
Coordinator Conversation  

WWE announces an OT/PT Coordinator Conversation and registration is now open for the 
Colleague Consultancy session. This two-hour session will be on January 21, 2021, at 10 a.m. 
EST, and will provide an opportunity to present a problem to your colleagues and follow the 
consultancy protocol with a group of colleagues to brainstorm and generate ideas for solutions. 
The deadline to submit a concern is January 7, 2021. To submit a concern you would like to 
discuss, go to https://survey.fgcu.edu/Survey.aspx?s=6aa7b76da053442aac00215fd4c4162f. 
This session will be delivered on Zoom and registered participants will receive a confirmation with 
Zoom access information by January 15, 2021. The registration deadline is January 10, 2021. 
To register for the session, go to https://survey.fgcu.edu/Coordinator-Conversation.aspx. For 
questions, contact Peg Sullivan at msulliva@fgcu.edu or 239 590-7748 or Mary Walsh at 
Mary.Walsh@fldoe.org or 850-245-0475. 

WWE for OT/PT—Ready Bodies, Learning Minds
Registration is now open for another Ready Bodies, Learning Minds virtual course. This 12-hour 
course will be offered on February 25 and 26 and March 1 and 2, 2021, from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. 
EST. District coordinators should pre-register therapists by February 5, 2021. The course will 
accommodate 150 participants and district limits are being imposed. A Zoom link will be sent 
directly to registered participants the week of the first session. For more information and to 
register, go to the WWE website at http://www.flwwe.net/. For OT/PT coordinators who need 
assistance with registration, contact Lynne Garcia at lmgarcia@fgcu.edu. For questions, contact 
Peg Sullivan at msulliva@fgcu.edu or 239 590-7748 or Mary Walsh at Mary.Walsh@fldoe.org or 
850-245-0475.
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Augmentative and Alternative Communication (AAC) and Virtual Learning
Tobii Dynavox Distance Learning Tools for Education and Communication Success Part 2 for 
technicians and teachers supporting students using AAC, presented by the Technology and 
Learning Connections (TLC) of the Problem Solving/Response to Intervention project, will be 
hosting Chris Kovach and Patrick Brune from Tobii Dynavox on March 9, 2021, at 3 p.m. EST. 
This 90-minute workshop will focus on distance-learning tools for education and communication 
success and will utilize both the Snap Core First communication software and the newly integrated 
Boardmaker Player. Participants will explore application and implementation strategies while 
exploring a wide variety of Tobii Dynavox online resources. To register, go to https://zoom.us/ 
webinar/register/WN_dN5OABuFRf2cA-j-Eribhw. For more information, see the attached 
document. 

• Virtual Learning and You AAC Tobii Part Two 

From  Our Family to Yours,  We  Wish  You  
Happy  Holidays  and a Joyful New Year!  

Victoria Gaitanis 
Bureau Chief 

For more information, contact 
850-245-0475 
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Technology and Learning Connections 
Increasing student achievement through the systemic alignment of technology, 

policies, and curriculum in a multi-tiered system of supports 

https://www.tlc-mtss.com/ 

AAC Virtual Learning and You! 
Tobii Dynavox Distance Learning Tools for Education & Communication Success 

PART TWO 
March 9th, 2021 

3:00 PM  - 4:30 PM EST 

TLC would like to present Chris Kovach and Patrick Brune from Tobii Dynavox in a workshop that will focus 
on distance learning tools for education & communication success. This presentation will utilize both the 
Snap Core First communication software and the newly integrated Boardmaker Player. Participants will 
explore application and implementation strategies while exploring a wide variety of Tobii Dynavox online 

resources. 

Register Below! 
https://bit.ly/3fWiTjQ 

Sign up for our 
newsletter here! 

Sign Up 

For more information 
email us, below! 
jgood@usf.edu 
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